
Questions and Answers for RFA 2013-004  
Financing To Build Larger Permanent Supportive Housing Properties 

For Persons With Developmental Disabilities 
 

1. Question:  The application states on page 10, item 4: "Note Licensed assisted living facilities are 
not an allowable use of this funding."  Does this apply to both grant funds and housing credits or 
only housing credits? 

Answer:  This applies to all funding awarded through this RFA. 

2. Question:  If there will be no online application, will there be an interactive application to fill 
out?  If not, how do we use the RFA which is posted to answer the questions within the RFA? 

Answer:  Section Four is the Application. It should be printed and completed by the Applicant. 
Applicants may use a typewriter or print the answers by hand, as long as the responses are 
legible.  Attachments in Section Four that allow Applicants to respond in three or fewer pages 
should be prepared on a computer according to the directions in each subsection. Then, an 
Original Hard Copy must be signed (blue ink is preferred), the correct number of photocopies of 
the Original Hard Copy and all Attachments must be made and submitted as outlined in Section 
Three. 

3. Question:  What does ELI stand for? 

Answer:  As provided in Exhibit B of the RFA, ELI is an acronym for Extremely Low-Income.  
Extremely Low-Income or ELI Household means one or more natural persons or a family whose 
total annual household income does not exceed 30 percent of the median annual adjusted gross 
income for households within the state, as defined in Section 420.0004(9), F.S. The Corporation 
may adjust this amount annually by rule to provide that in lower income counties, extremely 
low income may exceed 30 percent of area median income and that in higher income counties, 
extremely low income may be less than 30 percent of area median income. 
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